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August 23,2001

Ms. Sandy Kosek
1195 Lakeview Road

West Bend, Wisconsin 53090

Re:  Claim of Sandy Kosek
Tow No. 1094976
Our File No. 01-S-226

Dear Ms. Kosek:

Our office has received your claim relating to the towing of your car. You indicate that your
vehicle was ticketed and towed on June 26, 2001. You further state that the ticket was released. You are
asking for a refund of the towing and storage fees in the amount of $91.00.

Our investigation reveals that your car was towed for being illegally parked. On June 27, 2001,
Lieutenant Alexander at District 1 of the Milwaukee Police Department agreed to release your parking
citation. Lieutenant Alexander has informed our office that it was not his intent to release the towing and
storage fees when he released your ticket. The City followed proper procedure and accordingly, we are

denying your claim.

If you wish to appeal this decision, you may do so by sending a letter within 21 days of receipt of
this letter to the Milwaukee City Clerk, 200 East Wells Street, Room 205, Milwaukee, Wisconsin 53202.
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Very truly yours,

&

LINDA ULISS BURKE
Assistant City Attorney



